Press Release

Vaudreuil
— Dorion

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Mr. Jean St-Antoine, City Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs, is retiring

Vaudreuil-Dorion, December 11, 2023 - Mr. Olivier Van Neste, Director General, has announced that
Mr. Jean St-Antoine, City Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs for the City of Vaudreuil-Dorion, is retiring.
Mr. St-Antoine will officially step down from his position on December 31st.

Jean St-Antoine has been employed with the City of Vaudreuil-Dorion since September 2007. As
a lawyer with immense diligence, he performed his duties as an expert advisor to the City manage-
ment team and Municipal Council with integrity and dedication. "Mr. St-Antoine was a key player in the
acquisition of the land where now sits the Centre multisports André-Chagnon and the municipal hub,
which is scheduled to open in 2025," said Olivier Van Neste. Under his leadership, the Clerk’s Office and
Legal Affairs Department has evolved into an organizational structure able to respond efficiently to the
challenges surrounding the expansion of the City. "l want to thank Jean sincerely for his contribution
to the organization over the years and his pursuit of excellence. He leaves behind a team that is highly
effective. | am very grateful to him for that," added the Director-General.

The City is seeking to fill the position that will be left vacant by Mr. St-Antoine in early 2024. Until his
successor is appointed, Ms. Mélissa C6té, Deputy Director-General, will assume the interim position.
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